
 

 

           16th June 2023 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

 

Wizard of Oz 

Monday 10th & Tuesday 11th July - 7.00pm in the Junior Hall 

 

Every year at Atwood, Year 5 are invited to join in with the end of year production by 
singing in the chorus while Year 6 sing and act on stage. This year our production is The 
Wizard of Oz. The role that Year 5 play in this show is a very important one and all the 

children are highly valued members of the production team.   

 

We invite all Year 5 children to join in the chorus for our production on Monday 10th & 
Tuesday 11th July. The children should arrive at school at 6:30pm wearing plain black t-
shirts and school trousers or skirts. The performance will start at 7:00pm and the children 
should be ready to leave by 8:30pm.  

 

We understand that your child may be tired after the performances, and if it helps, they 
may come into school by 10:00am on the mornings after their show. Siblings should be in 

school at normal time.  

 

We are not ticketing this event, so please make your way directly to the Junior Hall in time 

for a 7:00pm start.  

 

Please could you complete the reply slip overleaf, letting us know which night(s) your child 
will be attending. We hope they will attend at least once, and they are very welcome to 

come on both nights if they would like to do so.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  We look forward to seeing you at the show! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Year 6 Team 



 

 

 

 

Wizard of Oz 

Year 5 Choir 

 

 

 

Name of child: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

  My child will be attending on Monday 10th July. 

 

  My child will be attending on Tuesday 11th July. 

 

  My child will not be attending.  

 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 


